
I support SB683 because it's been well established that racism is still very prevalent in our society, and very much so here in 
Southern Oregon. It's incumbent upon us as voters to see that children are educated about this early and in the clearest, strongest 
way possible. That song from "South Pacific" says it all: you have to be TAUGHT to hate and fear, and for the same reason, children 
must be TAUGHT why that's as wrong as it can be!


